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The UCLA Department of Surgery congratulates Dr. Warwick J. Peacock on receiving the 
newly created Distinguished Service in Education Award from the David Geffen School of 
Medicine at UCLA. An internationally recognized neurosurgeon, Dr. Peacock has served as 
Chief of Pediatric Neurosurgery at both UCLA and UCSF and in recent years has begun to 
thoroughly revolutionize surgical anatomy instruction in the world-class Surgical Science 
Laboratory at UCLA. With skill, innovation, and enthusiasm, Dr. Peacock adds unparalleled 
value to the education and training in the Departments of Surgery, Head and Neck Surgery, 
Neurology, Neurosurgery, Obstetrics and Gynecology, and Orthopaedic Surgery, as well as 
throughout UCLA Health. 
 
Dr. Peacock is a master educator who has created an extraordinary educational opportunity that 
benefits UCLA faculty, fellows, residents, and medical students.... We have state-of-the-art hand 
and face transplantation programs due to his dedication. Kodi Azari, M.D., Chief , Section of 
Reconstructive Transplantation 
 
Through Dr. Peacock’s visionary leadership, anatomy has been returned to its rightful place in 
surgical training. His reverence for human anatomy has been an inspiration for our department 
and many others.  Jonathan Hiatt, M.D., Vice Dean for Faculty 
 
He has created two major innovations both nearly unique in surgical education: a cadaver-
based skills curriculum for surgical residents and for categorical interns, a month-long 
dissection experience. LuAnn Wilkerson, Ed.D., Co-Leader of the Research Education, Training, and Career 
Development Program and Senior Associate Dean for Medical Education 
 
He reviewed anatomy with us and quizzed and entertained us with fascinating stories, from 
training as a neurosurgeon in South Africa during apartheid to performing routine vasectomies 
in a rural clinic. Third-year resident 
 
Please join us in congratulating Dr. Peacock on being honored with this well-deserved award. 
 
For information on supporting Dr. Peacock’s efforts, please contact Kathleen Lago at 310.206.3079 or klago@support.ucla.edu 


